
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 9/15/2014 11:19:55 AM
Subject: Gov. Haley meeting with Horry Delegation on 9/22

Dear Horry County Legislative Delegation,

The Governor would like to meet with your Delegation during the Myrtle Beach Special Events Summit on Monday, 
September 22nd at 1:45 p.m., following her address to the Summit at 12:30 p.m. The Governor would like to discuss 
the State's plan to help local law enforcement address public safety concerns during the 2015 Memorial Day
Weekend in Horry County. The meeting will be held on site at the Myrtle Beach Convention Center at 1201 Oak
Street in Myrtle Beach in a room to be determined at a later date.

Please let us know if you will be able to attend or if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Rebecca

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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